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21st March, 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Netball Friendly - Congratulations to the netballers who won their match last week against Valley Road!  The girls 
played really well with Mariia Grabovetskaya being named player of the match!  Well done to all! 
 
Lions Swimathon – we have some children taking part in the Lions Swimathon on Saturday – we wish them luck! 
 
Greys to Tesco – Farm to Fork – Greys class will be visiting Tesco in Henley on Wednesday to look at where food 
comes from and how it gets from Farm to Fork.  The children do not need to bring packed lunches as they will be 
back in school before 12 midday.  There is no charge for this trip. 
 
KS1 Football Tournament – on Thursday teams from Year 1 and 2 will be taking part in the annual KS1 football 
tournament at Kidmore End School. They will be back in school in time for lunch. 
 
Book Look – don’t forget to pop in after school on Thursday to see your child’s books in Greys, Highmoor and 
Springwood. 
 
Lacrosse! – Amanda Watkins-Cooke is back in school on Monday 31st March and has offered to give any interested 
KS2 children an introduction to Lacrosse. These sessions will be held on the Common during lunch break on 31st, 
1st and 2nd April.  If you child would like to take part, please may he/she wear PE kit on those days. 
 
FOPS Quiz – Friday 28th March – last chance to book your tickets is today (Friday) - -please use this link  
https://bopp.app/link/2s741  
 
CampOut 2025!  - Save the date – Saturday 28th June!! 
 
Dates of note for your diary: 
Saturday 22nd March – Lions Swimathon 
Thursday 27th March – KS1 Football Tournament 
Thursday 27th March – 3.30pm Book Look 
Friday 28th March – FOPS Quiz! 
Wednesday 2nd April – 9.15am Easter Church Service 
Friday 20th June – 5pm Sports Evening  
Saturday 28th June – CampOut 25 
Monday 14th July - Summer Production at The Kenton Theatre  
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Peppard CE Primary School 
Church Lane, Rotherfield Peppard 

Henley-on-Thames 

Oxon RG9 5JU 

Tel: 01491 628354 

Email: office@peppardprimary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Nick Steele  

Voluntary contributions – support our school! 
Did you know you can now help support the school by making voluntary one-off or monthly donations. If you would be interested in helping in this 
way – we would be very grateful for any support you feel able to provide. Even a small contribution would make a big impact. 
Your donations go towards improving the experience and education of all the children and throughout the year FOPS work alongside the school 
to fund learning subscriptions and school trips as well as additional class and school resources.  
Donations can be made online, directly from your bank account to the Friends of Peppard Primary School Account, the details of which are set out 
below. When making online payments please use your surname as a reference. 
 
Remember to ask us for a Gift Aid form too so we can claim this on your behalf! 
 
 

 
 
 

Account name : Friends of Peppard School 
Sort Code : 60-17-21 

Account number : 99468255 


